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This information is very important and we ask that all our families read it and follow the procedures set out below.
 
If anyone living in your family home or anyone in your support bubble develops any of the symptoms below, the whole family and the whole support bubble MUST self-isolate. Self-isolation means you must not leave the home for any reason and you must not allow anyone from outside of the household to enter your home (with the exception of emergency services). The symptomatic person MUST get a test as soon as possible, this MUST be within the first 4 days of the symptoms developing. Symptomatic people are allowed to visit a test centre.
 
Children MUST not come into school if someone in their family home or support bubble is symptomatic and is awaiting a test result.
 
Please make sure you contact school immediately if ANYONE in your family home or support bubble develops symptoms—we will support you with the process of booking a test and ensure your child/children receive 
immediate support to continue their learning from home.
 
A high temperature -  feel hot to touch on chest or back
A new, continuous cough -  coughing a lot for more than an hour, or 3 or more coughing episodes in 24 hours (if you usually cough it may be worse than normal)
A loss or change to your sense of smell or taste -  you have noticed you cannot smell or taste anything or things taste or smell different
[bookmark: _GoBack]https://self-referral.test-for-coronavirus.service.gov.uk/antigen/name
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